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July 31, 2022 
 
Friends, 
 
The “dog days” of summer are barking at us. In addition to the heat, COVID-19 nipped at our 
heels after celebrating my sister’s 50th wedding anniversary in Wisconsin. Recovery has taken a 
bite out of our late July schedule, but we are ready to go as August lunges around the corner. We 
hope you are well and ready for August too! 
  
Dave is looking forward to another Uganda trip at the end of August. With the exceptional work 
of our partners, our training efforts are moving forward and yielding good results. We are well 
on our way to meeting our 2022 goal of 22 training events in Uganda.  
  
In several recent updates, we included links to videos that describe aspects of our ministry in 
Uganda. Perhaps you viewed them already, or maybe you didn’t have time to do so. In the spirit 
of “Summer Reruns”, we include a video links attachment to encourage you to watch them 
again, or even for the first time. Feel free to share one of the links with a friend and introduce 
them to Partnerships.  Whatever you do, we ask that your prayers continue to be offered for 
what God is doing.  
  
Plans for 2023 are in the works. Those details will come your way as we move toward the end of 
the year. But for now, give thanks with us for all that God is doing in 2022. We are grateful for 
your partnership and ask that you continue to stand with us in prayer and support.  
  
With thankful hearts, 
Dave and Joyce 
  
Partnerships for Training Pastors 
Mechanicsburg, PA 17055 
607-342-1733 
  
You are receiving this email because you indicated a desire to receive monthly updates from Partnerships for Training Pastors. If you no longer 
wish to receive the updates, please inform us by sending an email to dave@partnershipsfortraining.org .  
  
 


